
Notice of Meeting CANCELLATION 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Board of Hearing Aid Specialists 
 

The Board of Hearing Aid Specialists announces a CANCELLATION of the public meeting 

which was published in the Florida Administrative Register on January 10, 2020, in volume 

46/07. 

DATE AND TIME: July 17, 2020, @ 9:00 A.M.  

 

PLACE:  Sheraton Sand Key Resort, 1160 Gulf Boulevard, Clearwater Beach, Florida 33767 

 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: General board business involving 

discussion and actions, including, but not limited to general board business, licensure 

applications, rules and disciplinary matters. 

 

For more information, you may contact: The board office at (850)245-4292.  

https://www.flrules.org/gateway/department.asp?id=64

